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IL SOS OUTAGE NOTICE 

The Illinois Secretary of State will be conducting a scheduled maintenance on June 30, 2024 
beginning at 5:00 a.m. and is expected to take up to ten (10) hours.   During this time all queries 
to the Illinois SOS is expected to be down and will not return.   Any queries during this time will 
not be returned and will need to be rerun after the IL SOS system is reinstated.    

If you have any other questions or issues, please contact the ISP Help Desk by either emailing 
your questions to ISP.HelpDesk@illinois.gov  or by calling 866/LEADS-00.  Please provide your 
agency ORI with the request.   
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